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Sunday, July 10, 2016 
 

Greetings ECMS Parents and Students. 

This is Nikia Davis, your Principal of East Cary Middle School. I am excited about the new 6th grade students who will arrive on our campus 
tomorrow and our returning 7th and 8th graders. We look forward to continuing to build positive relationships with our parents and 
community.  

Opening Day: Our first day of school will take place on Monday, July 11th.  Students may enter the building at 7:00 am and report to their 
first period class.  We encourage all students to be on time, due to the changes with the schedule this year 

Carpool Arrival/Dismissal: Carpool and transportation will run with the normal operating procedures.  Beginning July 18th, Student can 
arrive on campus at 6:55 AM.  This will help ease some of the traffic that may exist with carpool.  Parents we ask that when you arrive on 

campus for carpool, please continue to pull around the carpool loop to allow as many cars to enter as possible.  Please continue to make sure 

students are entering and exiting your vehicle on the sidewalk in front of the school.  Students should not be dropped off or picked up in the 

staff/visitor parking lot or near the auditorium. 

 

Student Schedules: On tomorrow morning, any student who was unable to pick up their schedule on July 7, will be directed to the 
appropriate homeroom class, where schedules will be given at that time. Our Counselors will continue to make revisions and 
adjustments to student schedules and class lists as needed over the next week.  
 
Lunch Payments: You still have the option of sending payments with your son or daughter for lunch. However, the payments must be 
taken to the cafeteria between 7:00 and 7:20 AM each day 
 
We appreciate your continued support of our staff and students at ECMS as we continue to REMIXX learning and teaching for 2016-17!  
As a staff, we will Reflect on our practices, Embrace change, Make things happen, Ignite students to learn, eXpect success, and get 
eXtraordinary results! 
 
If you have any additional questions, or need further assistance, please contact the main office as soon as possible.  
  

Have a great week and Go IMPS!  
  

Please reference our website for additional information, follow us on Twitter @eastcarymiddle, and let us know if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

East Cary Middle School…..where we are Educating Tomorrow’s Leaders! 

www.wcpss.net  

 


